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20th September 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
RE: Depute Rector position 
 
Following a very competitive interview process on the back of a national advert, I am 
delighted to announce that Mrs Emma Dickson has been appointed to the acting Depute 
Rector position. This vacancy came about as a result of Ms Thomson’s 23-month 
secondment as a Quality Improvement Officer with East Lothian Council. Accordingly, the 
acting Depute Rector role will run until June 2024.  
 
I will be discussing the remits of our two Depute Rectors with my Extended Leadership 
Team this afternoon and will be in touch with details following this. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Mr B. Robertson, Rector 
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